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Manitoba. 

N o person under 18 
years m a y be em­
ployed habitually 
between 9 p.m. and 6 
a. m. E v e n i n 
emergencies, no girl 
nor woman m a y be 
employed in any 
factory before 7 a.m. 
•or later than 10p.m. 
Young persons may 
be employed in shops 
between 8 a.m. and 
10 p.m. on the day 
before a statutory 
holiday and for 10 
days before Christ 

Saskatchewan. 

T h e employment of 
boys under 16 and 
girls under 18 may 
be prohibited in fac 
tori es where the work 
is 'deemed dangerous 
or unwholesome. 
Girls under 18 may 
not clean mil l gear­
ing or any par t of 
machinery, nor may 
they work between 
the fixed and t ra ­
versing parts of any 
self-acting machine 
while such machin­
e ry i s in motion. 
No girl may be 

licensed to engage in 
any s t reet t rade 
No person under 16 
may be employed to 

operate a passenger 
•elevator. 

Boys under 16 and 
girls under 18 m a y 
not be employed 
habitually in any 
factory later than 
6.30 p.m.; in emer­
gencies such per­
sons m a y not be 
employed before 7 
a.m., nor after 10 
p .m. Children un­
der 16 m a y not 
be employed any­
where between 10 
p .m. and 6 a .m. 
Children licensed 
to engage in street 
t rades may not be 
so employed after 
the hour of 8 p.m. 
in December, Janu­
ary and February, 
nor later than 9 
p .m. in other 
months . Public 
performing is pro­
hibited between 
10 p.m.-and 6 a.m 

Alberta . 

Female persons over 
15 m a y not be 
employed in any 
factory, s h o p , 
office or office build­
ing between the 
hours of 11 p .m. 
and 7 a .m. except 
b y written permis­
sion of inspector. 
N o child under 18 
licensed to engage 
in street t rades 
m a y be so employ­
ed after 8 p .m. in 
December, Janu­
ary and February, 
or after 9 p.m 
throughout the rest 
of t he year. 

Brit ish Columbia. 

No women or young 
girls m a y be em­
ployed in factories 
between 8 p .m. and 
7 a .m. No person 
under 18 m a y be 
employed in any 
bake-shop between 
9 p.m. and 5 a .m. 

The employment of 
boys under 16 and 
girls under 18 may 
be prohibited in 
factories where the 
work is deemed 
dangerous or un­
wholesome. Girls 
under 18 m a y not 
clean mill gearing 
or any part of 
machinery, nor 
m a y they work 
between t h e fixed 
and traversing parts 
of any self-acting 
m a c h i n e while 
such machinery is 
in motion. N o 
persons under f6 
m a y operate pas­
senger elevators. 
No boy under 14, 
girl or women may 
be employed in a 
mine; nor may boys 
under 18 h a v e 
charge of passenger 
hoisting machinery 
in mines. No boy 
under 12, or girl 
may be licensed to 
engage in street 
t rades, as boot­
blacks or express or 
despatch messeng­
ers. Children under 
16 must be licensed 
to perform in public 
for profit. 

Women and girls 
m a y not clean mill 
gearing in factories 
while the machin 
ery is in motion 
No boy under 16 
m a y work below 
ground in mines 
and women and 
girls m a y not be 
employed in mines 
except in offices. 
Persons under 18 
m a y not be em 
ployed in or about 
billiard rooms for 
any purpose con 
nected wi th the 
business thereof. 

The employment of 
boys under 16 and 
girls under 18 may 
be prohibited in 
factories where the 
work is deemed 
dangerous or un­
wholesome. Girls 
m a y not clean mil l 
gearing, nor any 
part of machinery, 
nor work between 
the fixed and tra­
versing parts of 
self-acting mach­
ines, while t h e 
machinery is in 
motion. No boy 
under 15, woman 
or girl m a y be em 
ployed in any mine, 
except in clerical or 
domestic work; no 
male person under 
22 m a y operate 
passenger - hoisting 
machinery in mines, 
while mater ia l 
hoisting machinery 
m a y be operated 
by boys of 16 
years. 

Yukon. 


